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December 19, 2023 
 
To Investors, 

 
MonotaRO Co., Ltd. 

(Security Code: 3064) 
IR Contact: +81-6-4869-7190 

Mail: pr@monotaro.com 
 
 

(Progress in disclosure matters) Notice: Regarding the Acquisition of Fixed Assets 
 

MonotaRO Co., Ltd. announces that, at the Board of Directors meeting held on December 19, 2023, resolutions 
were made to change the completion schedule and investment amount for the construction of the new 
distribution center from those announced in the "Notice: Regarding the Acquisition of Fixed Assets" on 
November 17, 2022 as follows. 
 
1. Reason for change  

Due to the anticipated rise in construction price, we have been adjusting the design of the construction. As the 
approximate cost has now been determined, the change is announced. 

 
2. Details of Change 

 After change Before change 

Completion of construction: 

(building) 

April 2027 (scheduled) March 2026 (scheduled) 

Timing of starting operations: 

(distribution center) 

May 2028 (scheduled) － 

Projected investment amount: 

(land, building and machinery at 

the start of operation, etc.) 

Approximately 46.0 billion JPY 

(scheduled)  

Approximately 40.0 billion JPY 

(scheduled)  

 
3. Future outlook 

Since the start of the operation of the new distribution center is scheduled in May 2028, it will not have any 
impact on the consolidated performance for the fiscal year ending on December 31, 2023. 

 

End of notice 

 

 

 

 

 

 


